
NEW YORK CITY ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION (“NYCEDC”) 
Board Performance Self-Evaluation 

FY2020 
 
NYCEDC staff prepared a Board self-evaluation survey for FY20 (ending on June 30, 2020), which 
NYCEDC’s Governance Committee reviewed and approved. The survey was subsequently distributed 
electronically to the NYCEDC Board Directors. 22 of the 26 Directors in office on June 30, 2020 
responded to the survey. 
 
 
 


